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Subject Nelson Mandela Visit Postponed

To: All Faculty and Staff

We learned this morning that the United Nations Conference on World
Children will not be held next week, due to the tragic events in New
York City and Washington, D.C.  Nelson Mandela was scheduled to
attend this conference and come to Stony Brook to be presented his
Honorary Doctoral Degree on Saturday, September 22. This event has
now been postponed indefinitely. Please check the Twin Tower Tragedy
link at the top of the Stony Brook Home page for frequent updates.

Please check the Twin Tower Tragedy link at the top of the Stony
Brook Home page for frequent updates.

Shirley Strum Kenny


